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FINANCE DIRECTOR REPORT 

 

Reporting Period:  February 2023 

Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 

 

Because of Aldrich’s scheduling, our 2022 audit will happen in June but work is already being 

done to prepare for it. Budget was entered into MOM, our financial program and budget books 

were printed.  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


